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Norm,

Thanks for making the drive to our office yesterday to discuss the water district’s latest pilot studies and future

plans.

Malinowski, Kerri <Kerri.Malinowski@maine.gov>
Friday, July 28, 2017 9:37 AM

Norm Labbe

Zabierek, Christina S; Abbott, Michael; Evans, Chris
Final set of data from Stone site

Arundel Stone Data Report_Junel5_2017.pdf

Attached is the final data report from our sample analysis at the Stone site.

Please be in touch as new activity develops or questions come up. We look forward to being a resource for the

water district throughout this process.

Best,
Kerri

Kerri Malinowski

Maine Department of Environmental Protection

Office of the Commissioner

17 State House Station
Augusta, Maine 04333

Main Office: 207.287.7688

Direct: 207.215.1894



